
 

 
No. CEPC/Cir/RoDTEP/2021/                      Dated:   20th September, 2021 
  
All Members of CEPC 
  
  
Sub.:  Request for data for revision of ceiling rates under the scheme for Remission of Duties and 
Taxes on Exported Products (RoDTEP). 
  
Dear Members, 
  
Members are aware that, Government has announced the benefit of the Scheme for Remission of Duties and 
Taxes on Exported Products (RoDTEP) to all export goods with effect from 1st January, 2021 and the rates for 
Carpet Sector (Chapter 57) are from 1.2% to 3.5% vide notification No. 19/2015-2020 dated 17th August, 2021 
  
It has been brought to our notice that industry is not satisfied with the rates announced by the Govt. Chairman, 
CEPC has taken up the issue at the highest level  and shared  the sentiments to our Members with Shri Piyush 
Goyal, Hon’ble Minister of Commerce & Industry. Hon’ble Minister has been kind enough to reconsider the RoDTEP 
Rates for the Indian Handmade Carpet Industry as a special case. 
  
In order to submit our request to the Ministry of Finance and RoDTEP Committee  for reconsideration we require 
the support and cooperation of the Members in the form of submission of desired data for consideration of RoDTEP 
Committee.  Members are requested to kindly provide the following details/ documents  by 17th Sept., 2021 : 
  
Period: 1st October, 2020 to 31st March, 2021 
 

1. FOB Sales value as per GST Return for 6 months from October 2020-to March, 2021. 
2. Purchase Value for 6 months from October 2020-to March, 2021. 
3. List of purchases item wise for all major inputs supported with 1 copy of supplier 

purchase bill along with E-Way Bill 
4. Details of electricity & Power expenses along with a copy of Elec Power bills for 6 

months. 
5. DG set diesel consumption in 6 months with support of few bills. 
6. Details of purchase from Unregistered dealer included in SN 2 above. 

  
As you know that Council can only satisfy the industry subject to the data support by the Member-Exporters 
otherwise our all efforts will be in vain and as a Council we would not be accountable for the dissatisfaction shown 
by the industry for the RoDTEP Rates. 
  
Thanking you in anticipation of cooperation of the Members in the larger interest of the Indian Handmade Carpet 
Industry. 
  
Regards, 
  
Jag Mohan 
Officiating Executive Director 
 


